
.

+ uo W |Qve
/ 'og UNITED STATES
E7 g NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION
$ ,g, E WASHING TON, D. C. 20555

|~ C,s

..... .

SEP 111980

Mr. G. F. Helfrich, Director
Office of Program Implementation
Bureau of Oceans and Internatioanl

Environmental and Scientific Affairs
U.S. Department of State
Washington, D.C. 20520

Dear Mr. Helfrich:

Enclosed please find an application from Edlow International Company for
i a license to export 117,319 kilograms of natural uranium contained in

138,348 kilograms U,08 to West Germany for storage purposes for eventual
use in the Grohnde Nuclear Power Station. According to the application,
the facilities which will be converting, enriching, and fabricating the
material have ~not been determined.
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i Before taking action on this license application, we would appreciate
!

your views, in accordance with established procedures and from the
overall perspective of the Executive Branch, as to whether the proposed
axport meets the applicable criteria in the Atomic Energy Act as amended
by the Nuclear Nonproliferation Act of 1978.

Sincerely,

, ,

J m ; B. Devine, Assistant Director
| xp rt/ Import and International..
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0 fice of International Programs

Enclosure:
Appl. dtd 9-2-80
(XUO8508)

cc: Mr. Michael McDonough, DOE
Mr. Richard L. Williamson, ACDA/NP/NX
Ms. Sheila Buckley, D0D
Ms. Natalie Martin, DOE
Miss Jeanne Nelson, DOE
Mr. Robin DeLaBerre. DOS
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